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It’s that time of the month again when we update our patients about what’s

been going on at the practice and in the world around us! Whilst all the talk

of Covid-19 hasn’t completely left us, it has been overshadowed by recent

events in Ukraine and the daily tragic news reporting on developments over

there. Just when we thought that we had turned a corner and could focus on

more positive world news, we were hit with news of storms around the UK,

followed by being on the brink of war within Europe. 

Welcome to the March 2022 edition 
of Grin N Share It



MARCH 2022
Practice News 
Some of you who have been in over the past few months may have had first-hand
experience of our 3D Intraoral scanner and been able to see simulations of the scan when
planning treatments. We have decided to take it one step further and are now proud to
announce that we have invested in an in-house milling machine so that we can enhance
your dental experience that little bit further!

We realise that the future of dentistry lies here, and we want to be able to deliver the
latest innovative technology to you all. 

The new Z4 VHF has created a forward-looking grinding and milling machine for use
in dental clinics, which allows on-the-spot manufacture of laboratory-grade
dentures. As part of the CAD/CAM workflow dental mills are designed to cut
crowns, bridges, copings, frameworks, implant abutments and more from materials
such as ceramics, zirconia, alloys, resins or wax. 

We look forward to sharing our new technology with you in the near future! 



Other News
Boots the Chemist launched a new campaign in February, aimed at helping to close
the poverty gap by assisting vulnerable families. 

Working in collaboration with The Hygiene Bank, customers can simply ‘ask for
Jesse’ when in store. A member of the Boots team will discreetly provide oral
hygiene products to customers with children aged 3-5. 

The Hygiene Bank is a grass roots, community initiative aimed at giving oral hygiene,
personal care and household cleaning products to those in need across the UK. 
If you know of anyone who may benefit from this campaign, please do share the
news on. 

More information on the work that the Hygiene Bank do can be found at
https://thehygienebank.com/

Finally, we would like to wish you all a lovely Mothering Sunday for the 27th March 2022. 

Best Wishes 
The Team at Cassio Road Dental Practice 
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